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South Hill Park 

Gardens

NW3 2TD

22/06/2017  15:26:252017/3183/P COMMNT The Heath and 

Hampstead Society

We object to the proposed Air Condition Units.

Firstly, regardless of how well the are housed they will emit considerable noise in the rear 

gardens and particularly from the high level roof.

Secondly, we are amazed that anyone should suggest placing them on the roof in full view - a 

disgraceful suggestion.

Thirdly, air-conditioning is not necessary in Victorian terrace houses - a.c uses a 

considerable amount of energy - passive controls like shutters or better ventilation should be 

encouraged.

Please refuse.
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